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I am contacting you to demand that the Department of Labor preserve the Fiduciary Rule . 

I agree with Micah Hauptman when he says, "there needs to be a legally enforceable best interest standard at all times, 
and firms need to rein in incentives that encourage and reward harmful advice." 

Please stop creating new exemptions and de lays. 

Sincerely, 

Julia Weissman 
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